
Section 50.970  Identifying Disproportionately Impacted Areas

The Department will utilize the Department of Commerce and Economic Opportunity's (DCEO) determination of which zip codes constitute disproportionately impacted areas as defined in 14 Ill. Adm. Code 690.20 based on available COVID-19 case information and economic data at the time it announces the funding opportunities under the Program.  Areas may be added or removed from prioritization based on changes in relative COVID-19 rates and economic distress.
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